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Thanks for a wonderful 

Autumn Term! 
 

 
Welcome to our end of term newsletter to celebrate a 
fantastic Autumn term at Warlingham Village. The range of 
opportunities that our children have beyond the classroom is 
wonderful and something we are very proud 
of.                                                                                                                                             
And it is all thanks to the wonderful staff team, our 
enthusiastic PTA members and of course our supportive 
families and brilliant children!   

Special events  
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Thank you to our PTA 
 

Our PTA are always very busy, and this term 
has been no exception. To name just a few of 
the things they have been up to:  
- Welcome treats given to our new Reception 
children. 
-Hosting our French Breakfast morning for 
parents to come in, have a chat, get to know 
each other with tasty morning treats!                                                         
-Adult Bingo Night which is always so much 
fun!  
-Our first Halloween headdress competition at 
the end of the first half term.  
-The Autumn Disco at the start of this half term 
which was really well attended.  
-The Christmas Fair- a fabulous way to kick start 
our Christmas activities in school.  
-Class cake sales which are always a sell out! 
-All finished off with our Panto for the whole 
school today. A brilliant way to end the term! 
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Representing the school at the Village Remembrance Service and dressing up on Egyptian Day 

 

 

 

 

 Dance Lesson during Black History Month Christmas Decoration Morning 

 

 

Making Lanterns Taking part in the Village Lantern Parade 
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 Whole School Events 
 

We started off the term with the whole school being involved 
in School Council votes, Team Captain votes and Reading 
Ambassador votes; closely followed by all our lunchtime and 
after school clubs starting up. 
 
We have had a Kindness Day, ‘What Makes Me, Me?’ Day and 
Poetry Day. We’ve celebrated Black History Month in all year 
groups through a variety of curriculum areas and have also 
managed to fit in our Harvest Festival assembly, charity day 
for Children in Need, our recent No Pens Day as well as out 
Christmas parties, plays, nativities and carol concert at the 
end of the term.  
 

Thank you to our families 
 

Thank you for family support this term. Whether it is 
attending Parents evening; coming along to our decoration 
morning and PTA events; bringing children to the Lantern 
Parade or Remembrance service over a weekend; 
volunteering to walk classes to various local events; 
volunteering to come in to talk to classes about your job; 
getting children to sporting matches after school.  
 
A big thank you- we couldn’t do it without you! 
 

 
 

Staff Thank You  
 

 
 

 

Our staff work incredibly 
hard and go the extra mile 
to make sure the Autumn 
term runs as smoothly as 
possible. From supporting 
our children to settle into 
their new year groups at the 
beginning of the year to 
putting on all the extras to 
make the run up to the 
Christmas holidays as 
special as they can be.  
They are exhausted by the 
last day of term and 
definitely deserve a relaxing 
break! 
A big thank you to the 
WVPS team! 
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